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Distribution: All participating providers impacted by the information in this bulletin   

Bulletin P11-15 

 

      Update on Manual Wheelchair Benefit Determination Requests for Platinum Blue      

Effective May 18, 2015, Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota will no longer accept advanced benefit determinations 

from participating providers for Platinum BlueSM (Cost) members for the following manual wheelchairs: K0001 and K0002 

and their related accessories. Items will still need to meet Medicare requirements and be medically necessary.  

Please note, this only applies to Platinum Blue members. No other lines of business are affected.  

       Questions? 

        If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


